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TO:   Paula Steele, Regulatory Policy Advocate 
 
FROM:  Mark Levy, State Board of Orthotics, Prosthetics and Pedorthics 
 
DATE:  December 18, 2012 
 
RE:   CSI Review – Five-Year Rule Review (OAC 4779-1-01; 1-02; 4779- 4-01; 5-01; 

5-02; 5-04; 5-05; 6-01; 9-01; 9-02; 9-03; 10-02; 11-01; 11-02; 11-03; 11-04; 11- 
05; 11-06; 11-07; 11-08; 11-09; 11-10; 11-11; 11-12) 

 
 
Thank you for your memorandum dated December 10, 2012, providing “clearance” for the 
Board to proceed with the Administrative Rule 5-year Review package presently pending 
consideration.  This has been a detail-intensive learning process, and I appreciate the personal 
attention and attention to detail that you have devoted to our compilation. 
 
The Board reviewed the entire matter at its meeting of December 12, 2012, and approved the 
filing to move forward pursuant to the approval provided by your office.  We expect to formalize 
the filing before the end of this month, and will proceed in accordance with JCARR 
requirements. 
 
Since you have noted the recommendation in your approval memo, I will note that the agency 
has experienced some technical difficulty in obtaining enrollment in the publicnotice.ohio.gov 
portal of the Ohio Business Gateway.  However, we will seek to work through those challenges 
so as to be able to utilize the web resource as indicated. 
 
Again, thank you for your guidance, patience, and direction. 
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